
FLASH  COMPETITION  –  Win
Edinburgh Rugby tickets with
Specsavers

The Edinburgh Reporter has teamed up with Specsavers, sponsor
of the GUINNESS PRO12 match officials, to offer readers the
chance to win tickets to see Edinburgh Rugby’s game against
Ospreys this Friday – October 2 – at 6.00pm at Murrayfield.

Four tickets can be won by one lucky winner but entries close
on Thursday 1 October at 12 noon.

Error: Contact form not found.

Specsavers has stores across Edinburgh and the surrounding
areas  –  Shandwick  Place,  Cameron  Toll,  Fort  Kinnaird,
Morningside, Musselburgh, North Bridge, The Gyle and Leith and
Dalkeith

Terms and conditions:

The winning entry will be selected by the editor. There is no
cash or prize alternative. Tickets will be sent out recorded
delivery to arrive on Friday morning, so entrants MUST provide
a  daytime  telephone  number,  as  well  as  full  address  and
postcode. Entries close on Thursday 1 October 2015.
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